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ASX Announcement 

9 August 2022 

PROPOSED REFORMS TO NSW CASINO REGULATORY FRAMEWORK 

Further to the announcement of 2 August 2022, The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: 
SGR) (The Star) notes that the Casino Legislation Amendment Bill 2022 (NSW) (the Bill) was 
introduced into the New South Wales Parliament today.  

The Bill will, if passed in its current form, enact reforms to the NSW casino regulatory framework, 
including to address all 19 recommendations of the Bergin Inquiry and certain additional proposed 
measures. 

The Star is currently reviewing the Bill and the potential implications for its Sydney operations, noting 
it remains subject to the usual parliamentary processes. 
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